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Living to Learn , Learning to Live 

REACH FOR THE STARS 

 

 
05.03.24 - 2EB Pizza      
Express Trip 
 
07.03.24 - World Book Day 
 
07.03.24 - 2CY Pizza      
Express Trip 
 
08.03.24 2:15pm - Y5&6 
Maths Parent Workshop 
 
11.03.24 2:15pm - Y3&4 
Maths Parent Workshop 
 
13.03.24 - Year 6        
Showcase 
 
15.03.24 - Own Clothes 
Day (Bring an Easter Egg 
donation) 
 
15.03.24 2:15pm - Y1&2 
Maths Parent Workshop 
 
18.03.24 2:15pm -         
Reception Maths Parent 
Workshop 
 
26.03.24 - Easter Bingo 
 
27.03.24 - Nursery Family 
Assembly 
 
28.03.24 - Easter Bonnet 
and Diorama Parade 
 
28.03.24 2pm - Finish for 
Easter Holidays 

 

01.03.2024 

 

 

 
 

Hello Parents and Carers! 
It’s been a busy week - on Monday we hosted teachers from three local schools, where 
they looked at our Maths provision at Wellesbourne. They were very complimentary of 

our teachers and particularly of our children’s behaviour - they were blown away by 
how sensible and polite the children are! We know how lucky we are and are really 

proud of them! 
Next week is also action-packed - our Year 2 classes will be visiting Pizza Express (I wish 

I was going!) and, on Thursday, we will be holding our World Book Day celebrations. 
This will involve the children taking part in  a sponsored ‘Boogie for Books’ - we will be 
dancing and getting active to raise money to buy more books for our children to have 

access to! Your child will have brought home a sponsor form for this; please support us 
by getting as many sponsors as possible! Children can come to school in casual/gym 

clothes on this day so that they are ready to boogie! They will also take part in lots of 
fun, book-related activities during the day. 

Have a lovely weekend! 
Miss Howard 

SAVE THE DATE - EASTER BINGO! 
On Tuesday 26th April at 3:30pm, we will be       

holding our Easter Bingo! This will be a ticketed 

event - a letter will be sent out for this soon which 

will contain information about how to get tickets. 

Tickets will be allocated on a first-come, first-served 

basis. Bingo books will be available to purchase at 

the event, at a cost of £2 each. There will also be a 

Tuck Shop available to purchase refreshments 

from! 

 
  

Year One Phonics 
 

This week in Phonics, Y1 have been revising 
Phase Three and Phase Five sounds. 

We have been focusing on ’ee’ and ’ea’. These 
are two different ways to make the same sound. 
‘ee’ can be seen in words such as feet, bee, see 

and feel. 
‘ea’ can be seen in words such as beak, treat, 

each and meal. 
 

Can you spot these digraphs in the following 
sentence? 

The greedy seagull was eating a treat of meat 
and seeds. 

 
Continue to look for these words in your home 

reader! 

ATTENDANCE is one of our school values 
As a school we are striving to achieve at least 
97% attendance. Attendance has been better 
this week, with most of the week hitting over 
94%, however has still not met our target. 
 
OVERALL - 92.7% 
Monday - 92.6% 
Tuesday - 94.5% 
Wednesday - 94.4% 
Thursday - 94.6% 
Friday - 94.7% 
 
 
No classes achieved over 97% attendance this 
week. 



CURRICULUM Corner 
This Week’s Subject:  RE 

In RE, we foster a reflective approach to learning by encouraging an open and honest enquiry, an awareness of 
prejudice, a growing self-understanding and respecting the rights of others to hold beliefs different from their own 

by Learning about Religions and Learning from Religion.  Our curriculum aims to ensure our children acquire and devel-
op knowledge and understanding of principal world faiths practised in Great Britain. These include Buddhism, Christian-
ity, Hinduism, Islam, Judaism and Sikhism, as well as the perspectives of those without a faith, such as Humanists.   
 
This week in Year 3, they were very lucky to have two special guests (Sarah’s mum and Adam’s dad!) come to class and 
talk about prayer in the Christian and Muslim faiths. They learnt so much and loved asking our visitors questions and 
listening to how they connect with God. Thank you both! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reading Recommendation 
 

RSR recommend 
“The Way Back 

Home” by Oliver 
Jeffers. 

 
“It’s so cool and so 
interesting when 
they’re stuck on 

the moon!” 
 
 

TTRS AND NUMBOTS WINNERS THIS WEEK 
 
 

 

TTRS 
Most correct answers: Rosie W Y4 - 854 
Most coins: Rosie W Y4 - 8,128 
Improved speed: Michael R Y4 - Improved by 2.88 
seconds 
Fastest all-time speed: Chris R Y6 and Jimmy C Y6 - 
0.78 seconds  
  
Numbots 
Most minutes played: Freya T Y3 - 52 minutes  
Correct answers: Freya T Y3 - 628 
Most coins: Freya T Y3 - 4,439 

Please follow us on X (formerly Twitter)! 
 

NEW! 
Please follow our brand new account for all things reading! 

Reading Account - @WellesBooks 
Whole School Account - @WellesbourneSch 

Nursery - @WellesbourneNur      Reception - @WellesbourneRec 
Y1 - @WellesbourneYr1                        Y2 - @WellesYear2 

Y3 - @WellesbourneYr3                         Y4 - @WellesbourneYr4 
Y5 - @WellesbourneYr5                          Y6 - @Yr6Wellesbourne 

Maths Parent Workshops 
 

Over the next few weeks, Miss Howard will be delivering 
Maths Parent Workshops. These workshops will tell you 

about the curriculum expectations for Maths, how we 
teach Maths at Wellesbourne and ways you can support 
your child at home. There will also be an opportunity for 
you to have a go at some Maths games with your child!  
Please see page one - Key Dates for the date of each 

workshop. 
 

Due to space restrictions, only one adult per child will be 
able to attend, and we are unable to accommodate     

younger children/babies. T. If you have already signed up 
for a workshop, your place is secured! If you haven’t 

signed up for a workshop yet, and would like to attend, 
please log on to the Arbor app and go to 'Clubs'. Look for 
'Maths Parents Workshop'. If you have not yet signed up 

for the Arbor app, please contact the school office.  


